
6. Re: Unsightly Premises - 3777 Eton Street 
(Formerly 3775 Eton Street) 
(Item 9

1 
Report No. 44 1 July 4 1 1972) 

Appearing on the Agenda for the July 4, 1972 meeting was a 
petition concerning unsightly conditions on the subject 

property. 

The Chief Public Health Inspector advised that the premises 
were inspected on June 26, 1972, and found to be in contra­
vention of.Burnaby Unsightly Premises By-Law No. 5533. An 
unsightly premises notice was sent to the owner directing 
him to correct the conditions and bring the premises into 
compliance with the By-Law by July 10, 1972. 

Council was advised at the time that a subsequent report 
would be forthcoming if the premises were not brought into 
conformance with By-Law No, 5533 by July 10, 1972 • 

. The Chief Public Health Inspector now advises that we will 
be proceeding by court action to bring these premises into 
conformity with the By-Law as the owner has not improved the 

site. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

THAT a copy of this report item be sent to the pe ti ti one rs. 

21 

",.' 1,,. ,', .,.\.. ,; ,,· ... ,'., 

1, •,,. ,,,•, , ~. , ·r, : ~, .. ' ... · ~~ 1 
1 ·, • : • • • • 

,,-<.,,\, ....... •••"''·""'' ,,. " 1 • ,1.,1,,1'''.,,l,•""'\,,.,4 i 

'1. , ... '~ ; " 




